
 
 
 
 
 
 

MEDIA ADVISORY 
 
To:         Editors & Health Journalists 
Issued by:   Department of Health 
Date:       Tuesday, 11 June 2024 
 

Health Minister to brief the media on the outbreak of Mpox Disease 
 

Pretoria: Minister of Health, Dr Joe Phaahla will on Wednesday, 12 June hold a media 
briefing to update the public on the outbreak of Mpox disease and outline plans by the 
department in collaboration with various stakeholders in the sector to curb further 
spread and prevent mortality. 
 
Minister Phaahla will be joined by health experts from the National Institute for 
Communicable Diseases (NICD), World Health Organization and senior managers 
from the department. 
 
Members of the media are invited to join the briefing scheduled as follows: 
 
Date:   Wednesday, 12 June 2024 
Time:   10h00  
Venue:           Tshedimosetso House, 1035 Francis Baard, Hatfield, Pretoria. 
 
A link for virtual participation will follow.  
 
For more information and media enquiries, please contact: 
 
Mr Foster Mohale 
Health Departmental Spokesperson 
0724323792 
Foster.mohale@health.gov.za 
 
Mr Doctor Tshwale 
Media Liaison Officer for Health Minister 
063 657 8487 
Doctor.tshwale@health.gov.za 
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